
Ayars & Ayars, Inc. is pleased to have 
been selected to complete a 
renovation project for Nebraska City 
Public Schools. They will be moving 
from their current administration 
building to the newly renovated area to 
expand their day to day operations. 
The first part of this renovation 
included demolition of doors, walls, 
ceiling tiles and frames as needed. 
After the  demolition was completed, 
conference rooms, classrooms, and 
administrative offices were constructed 
and finished.

  

 
16-B-311

Education

Nebraska City Public Schools
Administration Building

Location:
Nebraska City, Nebraska

Project Details

New Furnishings

Size:
13,854 sq. ft.

Type of Construction:
Interior Renovation

Project Schedule:
2017

Giving our best...
Growing Success!
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www.ayarsayars.com




